
 

 

FIWMD 
MARCH 17, 2021 @ 5:30 PM 

ZOOM.COM 
ADOPTED MINUTES 

Bruce Hubert, Chair 
David Burnham, Vice Chair 
Bob Evans, Treasurer 
Sarah Malinowski, Secretary 
Kevin Carroll 
 
FIWMD held a workshop at 5:30 pm, all commissioners were present with the exception of Bruce 
Hubert. 
 
There were five representatives present from the Casella group; 
Abbie Webb 
Trevor Mance 
Tayla Bent 
Matt Albertazzi 
Erin Banfield 
 
They each had a part in expressing their excitement with the consulting project. It is anticipated that 
they will come to the island for interviews of FIWMD employees as well as other stakeholders on the 
island mid-April. 
 
It is also planned that they conduct some of the “hands on” consulting during the busy months of June, 
July and August.  The final report is anticipated a short time after. 
 
Executive Session The commission adjourned to executive session at 6:15 pm to discuss employee 
topics. 
 
The open workshop was adjourned and the meeting was adjourned. 
 

Submitted by, 

Beth Stern 


